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Speakers

July 14, 2021
Joe Morbitzer - Ohio
BCI
July 21, 2021
Matt Lofy - Leadership
Westerville
July 28, 2021
Lynn Aventino -
Uptown Westerville
Inc. Update

Birthdays

Jamie Maze
July 13th
Julie Ann Colley
July 14th
Cindy A Cline
July 15th
Rick Rano
July 17th
Mary Lightbody
July 17th
Chris Herbert
July 17th
Dennis C. Berrier
July 19th
John P. Stefano
July 19th
Mark Oldenquist
July 22nd
Jason A. Buehner
July 28th
Thomas Strasburg
July 29th
Mary T Chandler
August 5th
Allen Jefferson Fox
August 8th
Anthony Genova Jr
August 11th
Frank Schuckmann
August 11th

Years of Service

Jack Hanna
07-29-2011
10 Years
Jamie Maze
07-16-2014
7 Years
Allen V. Rupiper
07-23-2014
7 Years

Summer is a Great Time to Join us @ the Bag!

We're Back! Westerville Sunrise Rotary meetings are now live and in-person without the need to use Sign-Up Genius. Please come back to the breakfast
meeting and join in the lively conversation. Typical shenanigans included with your buffet breakfast.

Annual Golf Outing Registration Now Open
Friday, August 27, 2021
Safari Golf Club in Powell

Register here for the Sunrise Rotary Annual Golf Outing Honoring Mike Beres. Interested in becoming a sponsor or donating
to the event? Chip it in here .
New this year, online auction. Stay tuned for details.

Donations Needed for Westerville Sunrise Golf Outing Player Gift Bags
By Dan Hare on Tuesday, July 13, 2021
WSR is providing each player with a small gift bag and are in need of donated items. We are planning for 120 golfers and could use the following items (in
quantities of 120):

flexible jar openers
chip clips
mini- sunscreen
chap sticks
band aid dispenser or first aid kit
snack bars or peanut butter/cheese crackers
coupons from area businesses
or any promotional items from your business

Also needed - dozen golf balls or bottle of bourbon for the bourbon basket.
Contact Dan Hare at hare.dan13@gmail.com or 513-509-3532. Donations need to be provided to Dan by August 11.
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James M. Zippay
07-26-2017
4 Years
Richard C. Bannister
07-26-2017
4 Years
April Elizabeth Lott
07-25-2018
3 Years
Jason Parrish
07-24-2019
2 Years
Brian F Ahearn
07-26-2019
2 Years
Bob Stewart
07-22-2020
1 Year
Kevin Deichert
07-22-2020
1 Year
Jimmy Hoben
07-22-2020
1 Year

Promise House Community Garden Needs Your Help
Otterbein's Promise House seeks to eliminate food insecurity among their university students. They need your help with their community garden project on
Spring Road near the Equestrian Center. Rotarians are urged to stop by on Mondays between 5-6:30PM for weeding and watering or whatever small chores
need tending. For details call/text Rotarian Paul Kulik at (614) 940-1905, email paulkulik695@gmail.com

Breakfast of Champions - Sunrise Rotary

Thank you upcoming Greeters & Invocators

https://mail.google.com/mail/?view=cm&fs=1&tf=1&to=paulkulik695@gmail.com


Date Greeters Invocation & Pledge

7/14/2021 Wartel,
David Wandtke, Edward T 7/21/2021 Venkatesan,

Raju
Wagner,
Bryan

7/28/2021 Vasselo,
Robyne A. VanLandingham, Lew

Canine Naptime Companion

Please Suggest Guest Speakers



Enlighten your fellow Rotarians. Suggest a speaker to brighten our day! No reasonable suggestion refused. But your guest must be willing to Zoom at 7:15
AM. Email John at Kelloggj@wcsoh.org or Theresa at theresajpetraszak@yahoo.com

It's a New Year. Dream Big!
Where does the time go? It�s hard to believe that we are now beginning a new Rotary year. Just like many of you, I am eager to put this past year behind

me and move on to a new and fresh beginning. However, I would be remiss if I did not
acknowledgethat even though this past Rotary year was difficult and uncomfortable, we as a district,
survived. We not only survived, we thrived under the guidance and leadership of Past District Governor
Steve Heiser and his class of Presidents. Back in the day, I was a girl scout, and when we would go
camping or do activities outside, we were taught that we should always leave a place better then when
we found it. PDG Steve Heiser and our 2020/21 Presidents have certainly done that. Our District is
stronger and more resilient than ever. We have adapted and changed in ways we could have never
imagined.

But our work is not yet done! Our Rotary international President Shekhar Mehta has chosen �Serve to
Change Lives� as this year�s theme. It couldn�t be more perfect, since service is the corner stone of
what Rotary is all about. He is also asking us to Dream Big. He wants us all to dream big so that we can
do more to grow more. In fact, he is saying that this will be our guiding mantra. �Do more� as in
bigger and impactful service projects and �grow more� as in increasing membership and increasing
engagement.

His big dream is to grow Rotary from 1.2 million worldwide to 1.3 million. This is a big dream indeed. But
with the initiative he is calling �Each One Bring One� I believe we can accomplish this big dream! And
just imagine the impact 100,000 more Rotarians would have on the world. The changes we could make
when we have more passionate Rotarians doing the good things we do, every day. As PDG Craig Maxey
always says, �the world needs more Rotarians�!

So, this year, I will be asking all of you to jump on the Dream Big Rotary Bus with me.I encourage you to share your Rotary story with your friends and
colleagues so that we can accomplish the Big Dream of
increasing our membership. Share with them why you are so
passionate about being a Rotarian. And invite them to take this
journey with you. Invite them to a service project or to a meeting. Let them see your passion and desire to make our world a better place. And let them see
how they too can be a part of this wonderful organization called Rotary.

In addition to membership, we will also be focusing on increasing contributions to The Rotary Foundation. As we all know, The Rotary Foundation is the fuel
that drives our bus. It is the mechanism that allows us to do the many projects both locally and globally. This year, I am proud to report that we will be
continuing the 125 Club membership drive. Becoming a 125 Club member is an easy and economical way for all Rotarians to contribute to The Rotary
Foundation. If you are not familiar, the 125 Club recognizes and honors those Rotarians who have given at least $100 to the Annual Fund and $25 to Polio
Plus. Our goal this year is to have 1500 District 6690 Rotarians become members of the 125 Club. In addition, I am asking each of the Club Presidents to ask
their club members to make the contribution during my club visits so that I can personally recognize them and thank them for their commitment to making
our world a better place. And, if giving to The Foundation and the idea of eradicating polio from the face of the earth is not incentive enough, wait until you
see this year�s pin. I will give you a hint- it does have Woo Hoo on it! I am sure you will want one of these most unique and highly sought-after pins!! Be
the first one in your club so that you can encourage your fellow Rotarians to become 125 Club members also!

I am extremely grateful and humbled to be taking this journey with all of you! It�s going to be an amazing and exciting year as we Serve to Change Lives!
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New! Virtual Meetings - Call for Info



Club Leaders

Robert K Gibson
President

John R. Kellogg
President-Elect

Michael Herron
President-Nominee

Theresa Petraszak
Secretary

Gregory Ruban
Treasurer

Thomas Strasburg
iPast President

James G. Flaherty
Club TRF Chair
Club Director

Allen Jefferson Fox
Club Director

Jared Goodsite
Club Director

Lynn L Miller
Club Director

Anthony Mujic
Club Director

Kenneth L. Wright
Club Director

David A. Collinsworth
Sergeant-at-Arms

Thomas J. Kleven
Asst Governor
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